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Patricia Harrison - Rob Levin

Director Soura,

We received the attached letter today, which we are referring to you for review. Please provide us
with an update when you can.

Thank you,

Rebecca


mailto:Schimsa,%20Rebecca%20%3CRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:christian.soura@scdhhs.gov
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

